

### CENTRAL FLORIDA

## Treasure Tales

**Central Florida Metal Detecting Club Newsletter** 

December 1998 Edition

### From The Desk Of The President

I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving. There are really so many things to be thankful for. If you are not taking advantage or this weather to do some metal detecting, you should be. I am looking forward to another good year for the club. However, that will depend on you as club members. I can not do everything alone, so once again I am asking some of you to step forward and help out in whatever way you will. If someone would put on a hunt like Madeline did last year, that would certainly help. I have had some people call and volunteer for certain responsibilities. I will be asking once again for the volunteers for the site committee. This is the hardest but most rewarding committee. Now on to the rest of the year. We will meet and have our Christmas party on Friday, December 11, at 7:30 at the VFW Hall on Edgewater Dr. in Orlando. See Vince's enclosed map for directions. Everyone please bring a covered dish and the club will provide the turkey and dressing. Lonna has prepared a delicious Turkey. I helped by staying out of the way. The nominations for Officers were taken at the November meeting and we will have a final vote at the December meeting for your new officers for 1999. Also remember that the find of the year will be in January and anyone that was awarded a find of the month for 1998 should bring their finds, as they were submitted, to the January meeting. Also we will have find of the month tables at the December meeting. There will be no raffles at the December meeting. Remember we expect to see you all at the next meeting and wear your club shirts. If we have not seen you in a while, we miss your face. Come on out and support a great hobby. We have several new members and I personally want to welcome you to our club. I urge members to get acquainted with these new members and make them feel welcome. Without growth we will not survive. I will see all of you at the December club meeting and don't forget to "Bring a stranger !!! " **President Ray Leist** 

## CENTRAL FLORIDA

# Treasure Tales

#### 1998 OFFICERS

President.....Ray Leist

Vice-President.....Doug Melvin

Second Vice President.....Vince Faulkner

Secretary.....Madeline Corder

Treasure.....Lonna Leist

**Newsletter Editor.....Ted Smith** 

Refreshments.....Ray & Gerry West

Find Table.....Rob Loucks

Prize Table.....Fred & Nancy Schimmel

The Central Florida Metal Detecting Club meets the second Friday of each month.

Meetings are held at AutoNations
Dealership, 4911 Wayside Drive, near the intersection of I-4 and SR-46. Meetings start at 7:30 pm. Next meeting date: Dec 11.

### **Items for Sale**

Tesoro Stingray 2:Water and land machine. This machine is like new.Can be used on the wand or hip mounted. Asking \$400.00

Garrett AT-4:Surf and turf machine, instruction booklet included. Used as hip mounted machine. Asking \$300.00

Contact: Ray Leist 407-322-5509



Guess whos coming to Dinner?

VFW- Edgewater Dr-CFMDC Xmas party







